DUBLIC ART

POMPANO BEACH

DATE: November 7, 2019
TO: City Commission
FROM: Public Art Committee
SUBJECT: Mosaic Team Term 2

At the meeting of the Public Art Committee held on November 15, 2018, the Committee
recommended artist Sonata Kazimieraitine Lead Artist title be extended for Mosaic Team Term 2 of the
program. Ms. Kazimieraitine will continue to work with five apprentices to complete one large scale
floor mosaic mural.

The Committee unanimously approved Sonata Kazimieraitine and believe that this program will
continue to enhance the aesthetic and cultural value of the City.

Tobi Aycock
Vice-Chair
Public Art Committee




